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Update on CLP Cable Bridge Fire Incident in Yuen Long
on 21 June 2022

Regarding the CLP cable bridge fire incident happened last night, CLP Power restored
power to all affected customers in Tin Shui Wai at 8am this morning after re-arranging
emergency power supply.

As repair works are in progress, the power supply system in the Yuen Long, Tin Shui
Wai and Tuen Mun areas may experience some instability. We would appreciate the
understanding of our customers if such situation occurs. Our engineering teams will
continue to carry out repair works and will closely monitor the power supply in these
districts. At the same time, we appeal to the residents in these areas to reduce
electricity consumption in these two days so as to alleviate the load on the power
supply network. CLP Power will endeavour to complete the repair works as soon as
possible.

We apologise again for the inconvenience caused to the affected customers and would
also like to thank relevant government departments including Fire Services
Department, the Police, Electrical and Mechanical Services Department and Home
Affairs Department for their support.

Customers can call our dedicated hotline 2728 8333 or contact us through the eForm
on our website for assistance.

About CLP Power Hong Kong Limited

CLP Power Hong Kong Limited (“CLP Power”) is the Hong Kong utility subsidiary wholly
owned by CLP Holdings Limited, a company listed on the Hong Kong Stock Exchange
and one of the largest investor-owned power businesses in Asia. CLP Power operates
a vertically integrated electricity supply business in Hong Kong, and provides a highly
reliable supply of electricity and excellent customer service to more than six million
people in its supply area.
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